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Notice: 

It is hereby informed to attend for all the staff members that the SDVS Sangh’s, S. S. 

Arts College and T. P. Science Institute, Sankeshwar – 591313, is conducting a one day 

workshop on “Career Guidance Program” organized by Internal Quality Assurance Cells 

(IQAC) on 20-06-2019 at 11.00 am. 

  

 

Placement Coordinator                 Principal 

  



 
Welcome and Introduction to Chief Guest Dr. Madhuri Hebbalkar, Director, AIMR & 

Shri. Santosh Teranimath, Placement Officer, AIMR by Prof. B. G. Patil 

 

 

 
Lecture on Career Guidance Program by Shri. Santosh Teranimath, Placement Officer, 

AIMR 



Lecture on Career Guidance Program by Shri. Santosh Teranimath, Placement Officer, 

AIMR 

 

 
Lecture on Career Guidance Program by Guest Dr. Madhuri Hebbalkar, Director, AIMR 

  



REPORT:   

 Career of Guidance Programme Date: 20.06.2019 

 

Today, the career guidance and placement cell of our college organized one day 

workshop on “Career Guidance Programme”.  

Prof. B. G. Patil welcomed the gathering. Principal, Dr. P. R. Hiremath spoke on the 

purpose of the workshop and asked the students to make use of it completely. 

Shri. Santosh Ternimath, Placement Cell Officer, S.D.V.S. Sangh’s AIMR, MBA 

College, Sankeshwar, was a resource person for the first session. In his lecture, he discussed 

about the problems faced by rural students and their remediation for future career. He said that 

they are very weak in computer science and exposure. Their good marks are of no use if they are 

not in a position to communicate fluently and effectively. Today’s job market needs committed, 

disciplined, industrious, prompt and service oriented employees. The youth of the day have to 

cultivate these qualities to survive and succeed in the market. He gave variety of examples to the 

students how to crack interviews, prepare their resume and present themselves before the 

employer. The session was of great use for our students.  

 In the second session the resource person was Dr. Maduri Hebbalkar, Director, 

S.D.V.S. Sangh’s, AIMR, MBA College. She spoke on the various P.G courses offered for 

B.A/B.Sc students and emphasized to pursue their masters in MBA with different specialization 

areas after the completion of graduates. She addressed the students regarding the institutes that 

are providing education on these courses and their future importance, and opportunity. She 

highlighted how MBA gives variety of opening to the students.  

 Finally, the presidential remarks were given by Shri. G. S. Indi, Vice Chairman, 

S.D.V.S. Sangh’s. He called on the students to make best use of the workshop and to develop 

competitive and industrious qualities. He said that the Sangha is always ready to support such 

activities. The workshop ended with vote of thanks by Dr. D. D. Kulkarni.  

 


